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Valerie,
Will you please forward the following to members of the fiscal committee.
Thanks,
David
 
Members of the Fiscal Committee,
 
Thanks for the opportunity to present last night and I appreciate your questions.
 
I wanted to follow up with a small clarification since there was a specific question from
Representative Figueroa that I answered incorrectly. It’s a very minor thing, but I want to make sure
you have the proper information.
 
While the city generously supports the police during the parade and the post-parade operations
clean-up, DSSD pays for the staff from operations who clean up after the Governor’s Horse Guard.
We pay to pick up the poop 
 
As I said, don’t hesitate to be in touch if you have any further questions as the budget process
proceeds.
 
Thanks,
David
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